From: john howe

To: CDS User; Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Grant County Application to demolish Vantage Waterfront Infrastructure & Fountain
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:07:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

| request that the application from Grant County be denied, based on the free and unrestricted use of the
Vantage Waterfront for the past 40 years. It's the only remaining section that can be seamlessly utilized
by the citizens of the State, free of fees and obstacles. To allow the destruction of the Waterfront
Amenities equates to turning a blind eye to what the constituents of the County want. Save the Vantage
waterfront, deny Grant County's application.

Sincerely,

John B. Howe
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